
 

 2021-2022  Revision 2.0 

Throughout the school year, students may be highlighted on social media and school newsletters in efforts to 

promote Mason Consolidated Schools (MCS) activities and achievements. Students may be featured in materials 

to increase public awareness of our school through social media, school website, newspapers, radio & TV, 

displays, brochures, or other types of media.  

MCS will never reproduce any photographs, interviews, or likeness for any commercial value or receive monetary 

gain for use of any reproduction/broadcast of said photographs, interviews, or likeness.  

This form will remain current for the 2021-2022 school year, unless a Parent/Guardian contacts the Media 

Specialist to make changes, in which case a new form will have to be completed.  

 

 

 

Please indicate your preference by ticking the appropriate box: 

I give permission for my student to appear in media releases of Mason Consolidated Schools (MCS). 

Please read the following: 

 I hereby authorize Mason Consolidated Schools to make use of: 

 Pictures of my student; 

 My student’s name in print; 

 My student’s original materials (e.g. samples of drawings, schoolwork, etc.) 

 I acknowledge the school publishes a newsletter to the school website and social media pages and 

my student’s full name may be published in the newsletter. 

 I acknowledge that my student and I are not entitled to remuneration or royalties in respect of our 

involvement of any project that was produced in whole or in part by MCS.  

 I acknowledge that my student and I have no claims to copyright in any aspect or portion of the 

subject and that copyright in any project shall vest in MCS. 

 I agree that the material may be used in all formats and media, as representations, reproductions or 

adaptations either complete or in part, alone or in conjunction with any wording or drawing. 

 

I do not give permission for my student to appear in any media releases.  

By ticking “No”, I understand that my student will not be included in any school media opportunities, 

including the annual school newsletter, with exception to the school Yearbook and any possible sporting 

team media releases.  

 

Please turn in signed form to office. Failure to send in signed form will have students automatically placed on the 

‘Yes’ list.  

Full Name of Student(s):  

Full Name of Parent/Guardian:  

Parent/Guardian Signature:  

Date:  


